
 
 

 

800, 5555 Calgary Trail NW, Edmonton, AB, Canada T6H 5P9 

P: 780 395 3300     E: edmonton@clarkbuilders.com 

Hello Neighbor!       April 21, 2022 

 

On behalf of the rest of the St. Lorenzo Ruiz IPD Team, Clark Builders wanted to 

notify the neighbourhood that three of the mature, poplar trees on the south end of 

the lot will need to be removed to facilitate future construction of the school’s 

parking lot. 

 

It is with regret that we must remove three beautiful trees from this outdoor space, 

however, after exhausting all efforts to find an alternative solution, we found that 

the only feasible course of action to support the school’s requirements was to have 

the trees removed and recycled. 

 

We have worked closely with the City of Red Deer throughout this process to attain 

the proper support and approvals to do so. In collaboration with our project, the 

City will be choosing three locations throughout the Kentwood community for 

replacement trees after construction of the school is complete. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to either of the 

contacts listed below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Clark Builders and the St. Lorenzo Ruiz IPD Team, 

 

https://www.stlorenzoschool.ca/  

 


